
We would like to thank those families for the donations 
during the past couple weeks to support our employees.

THANK YOU!THANK YOU!

Sincerely,

Micha Shalev and Ben Herlinger

Washburn Family
Hugo Family

Dalconzo Family
Mullery Family
Geoffrey Family

Hehir Family
Nelson Family

Quist Family in memory of  Joseph Hehir
Beeman Family

Berg Family
Newman Family

Longden Company
Puleo Family

Alexander Family
Reece Family

Chhabra Family
Singh Family
Ohara Family

Menard Family
Gordon Family

Seven Hills Bookkeeping Inc.
Henderson Family

Marr Family
Nass Family

Holland Family
Shuster Family in memory of Clair Varnet

Pappas Family
McNamara Family
Connolly Family
Washburn Family

Hugo Family
Galante Family
Mullery Family

Koch Family
Baldino Family
Sheahan Family
Wards Family

Morello Family
Capiano Family

Spreadbury Family
Donna M Warner

Glad Shulman Family
Lorraine E. Antonevich

Aldrich Family
Pryce Family

Wade Rubinstein Family


